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Initial Communiqué 
 

United Bank S.C. intends to promote an architectural design 

competition for its new head office building in the Senga Tera LDP 

area. The Association of Ethiopian Architects is collaborating with 

United Bank in the planning and administration of the competition. 

 

The AEA encourages members and design firms to participate in the 

competition by sending an expression of interest before 6 July 2012. 

The launch date is tentatively scheduled for 9 July 2012. A final 

communiqué will be issued on 7 July 2012 by AEA. 
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